Clover Nuetzmann

From: Clover Nuetzmann [dedasst@ghatx.org]
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 3:44 PM
To: 'Galveston Open Government Project’
Subject: RE: ORR

There are no documents responsive to your request for information.
This ORR will be closed.
Thank you,

Clover Nuetzmann

Executive Assistant to the

Deputy Executive Director/Public Information Coordinator
Galveston Housing Authority

409-765-1905
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From: Galveston Open Government Project [mailto:gogp@att.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 3:11 PM

To: dedasst@ghatx.org

Subject: ORR

Galveston Open Government Project
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